
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 

Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 

This week the children have enjoyed getting stuck into their learning. 
 

Hedgehogs -  have been settling into their environment and making new friends. Year one 

have been introduced to challenges and are beginning to challenge themselves.  
 

Squirrels - have been making and writing instructions of how to make a 3d pyramid and 

getting messy using paint.  
 

Badgers - have been written an environmentally friendly pledge which includes recycling 

paper, using re-usable water bottles and turning off lights when they are not needed. A big 

well done to all the year 6 who completed the kent test yesterday. Well done! 

PE days 

Hedgehogs - Monday and Tuesday  

Squirrels - Wed / Fri 

Badgers - Tuesday (whole afternoon) 

Children must come into school in active wear on these days with black trainers. Children 

can wear active uniform everyday as that is our main uniform. On these 

days NO ear-rings can be worn. if your child cannot take them out please 

remove before they come to school on that day. On other days studs are 

acceptable at school but NO hoops due to health and safety.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome and hello to all for another school year. This week in AOW we have been looking 

ahead - thinking about things to look forward too and the exciting adventures that we will 

be having. What are you looking forward too? 

I would like to welcome all our new children in Reception and Ayshe, Sindija, Sophia, Patsy 

and Sofiya. A big hello to you all and a welcome back to those already known smiles.   



 

 
Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs—Sophia 

Squirrels—Leo 

Badgers — Savannah 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self es-

teem and confidence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge 

for each letter of the word PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 

R - Respect in work 

O - Organised in work 

U - Unique in work 

D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on their 

bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are: Blake, Lulu and Ronny  

   A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—Darcie 

Squirrels Patsy 

Badgers—Dudley 

Car Parking 

It’s getting busy in the car park at drop off and pick up times. Please do not park in front of the 

Church gates. If the car park is full on each side, there is room to park in a line down the middle. 



Future Dates: 

CLUBS start week beginning the 12th September.  

Thursday 15th September School Photographer 

Wednesday 21st September 3:30 - 4:30 - Messy Church at the Church. Children and 
families invited to come along. More information to follow.  

Friday 23rd September - Jeans for Genes day - more information to follow.  

Friday 23rd September - New YrR parent catch up at 2:30pm. 

Friday 23rd September 2:50pm FOLSA AGM - all welcome to attend.  

Friday 30th September - Macmillan coffee morning after AOW on Friday at the church.  

Open Events for New Year R joining us in September 2022 - Please contact the office to book a slot: 

Tour Dates  Tuesday 27th September 1:30pm 
   Wednesday 5th October 10:30am 
   Monday 10th October 1:30pm 
   Thursday 20th October 9:30am 
    

 

 

 

 

Online Safety - Please continue to talk to your children about the games and apps they are using 
online.  Please keep that open conversation with your children. 
  https://beinternetawesome.withgoogle.com/en_uk/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember, primary-age children should be supervised at all times when online. 



 

Attendance 

 

 

 

Attendance is really important. The more your child is in school the more they can learn, make friends and have 
fun. I understand that there are times when your child is unwell. In these instances please do contact the school 

office as soon as possible either via telephone or email.  

If you are finding getting your child to school difficult then please do arrange a meeting with myself so that we can 
talk things through and work together on getting your child into school as much as possible.  

As we follow the KCC policy for attendance no holiday can be authorised. If this is for 5 days or more (10 sessions) 
then a penalty notice will be given which could result in a fine for both parents for each child. This is a KCC notice 

and the fine goes to KCC.  

Please do continue to communicate with me honestly. I am here to listen and support but your child needs to be in 
school as much as possible! Thank you 

 

 

Would you rather have a paper copy of the Newsletter each week (one copy per family)?      

Complete the details below and return this slip to the school office: 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

 

Class :  ________________________________________________ 

Lunch Boxes 

Please find attached to the newsletter some ideas for providing your child with a 

healthy lunchbox.   


